IEdgartown Conversation Committee Approves Public OSV Acces

I wanted to let everyone know that the Edgartown Conversation Committee approved two distinct Notice of Intent filings to allow public OSV Access on Norton and the beaches on Chappy. The filings still need to approved by various state agencies to obtain the final Order of Conditions which will allow OSV passes to sold and public access to be allowed.

Here are two local papers articles providing additional news and details:

Times articles on the approval but Town waiting for state agency approval
https://www.mvtimes.com/2023/03/31/norton-point-closed-osv-access-april-1/

Gazette on Conversation Committee decision on Chappy Beaches
https://vineyardgazette.com/news/2023/04/06/edgartown-allows-osv-access-chappaquiddick

Join MV Beachgoers Access Group for latest info
https://www.facebook.com/groups/mvbeachgoeraccess



Peter Sliwkowski, President of MV Beachgoers Access Group

